BSO presents 'Christmas in Baytown'

Enjoy the sounds of the holidays this weekend as Baytown Symphony Orchestra
presents Christmas in Baytown. Vocalists from the Baytown Community Chorus, high
school choirs and church choirs will perform with the orchestra.

General admission tickets are $20. Students with ID are free. For tickets, go
to www.lee.edu/pac or call 281.425.6255.

BSO conductor Pierre-Alain Chevalier will conduct the concert, with Michael Grauvog|
leading chorus preparations. Lee College Voice Artist Instructor Cassandra Black will be
featured soprano soloist.Music to be performed by the symphony and chorus includes
“Rejoice Greatly” and “Hallelujah” from “Messiah;” “Twas the Night Before Christmas,”
“Rudolph” and “Bells and Holly.”

In addition to the music performed by the orchestra only or the orchestra with the
chorus, there will be familiar songs the audience is invited to sing along with, including
“We Three Kings,” “Silent Night,” “Joy to the World,” “Up on the Housetop” and “We
Wish You a Merry Christmas.”
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